
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that Mr. Mario Pietrangelo was appointed Commissioner for Ward 
8 by the English Montreal School Board on December 3, 2019. Ward 8 covers the schools 
in the St-Leonard area.  
 
Mr. Pietrangelo replaces Ms. Patricia Lattanzio who resigned on November 4, 2019. 
 
 
 
(s) Me Nathalie Lauzière 
Secretary General                 


